GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY 850 GOV. CARLOS G. CAMACHO ROAD TAMUNING, GUAM 96913

PHONE: 671-647-2165 FAX: 671-649-3640

FAX TRANSMITTAL SHEET

TO: Prospective Bidders

FROM: Hospital Materials Management Administrator

DATE: May 5, 2023

SUBJECT: GMHA IFB 003-2023: Construction Services required to complete

contract package 1B of Z-Wing Demolishment

Cancellation Notice

PAGES: 2 including cover sheet

NOTES:

An acknowledgement via a return fax / email would be appreciated as soon as possible. Return fax number is 671-649-3640.

DATE / VENDOR ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

FACSIMILE CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

These documents accompanying this transmission contain confidential information that is legally privileged. This information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately and arrange for the return or destruction of these documents.



GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY

ATURIDÅT ESPETÅT MIMURIÅT GUÅHÅN

850 Governor Carlos Camacho Road, Tamuning, Guam 96913 Operator: (671) 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 649-5508



INVITATION FOR BID CANCELLATION NOTICE

IFB No. 003-2023 for Construction Services Required to

Complete Package 1B Z-Wing Demolishment

Determined to be in its best interest and that of the Territory of Guam, the Guam Memorial Hospital Authority (GMHA) hereby cancels in its entirety Invitation for Bid: No. 003-2023 for Construction Services Required to Complete Package 1B Z-Wing Demolishment pursuant to Section 23 of the IFB General Terms and Conditions. A new solicitation for this service will be published in the local newspaper and announced on the GMHA website. The GMHA regrets any inconvenience on the part of the interested parties.

Dated: May 1, 2023

Dr. Joleen M. Aguon, MD

Hospital Administrator/CEO, Acting

Chief Procurement Officer, Acting